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Background: In response to new state legislation that mandates changes in organic waste management, 
OC Waste & Recycling (OCWR) is proposing to construct and operate an organic waste composting facility at the 
Olinda Alpha Landfill. It will be called Valencia Greenery. The Valencia Greenery composting operation would divert 
greenwaste that the landfill had already been receiving for use as Alternative Daily Cover (ADC) or erosion control, 
as well as accept other organic wastes. Instead of landfilling it, the Valencia Greenery operation will compost and 
distribute it for reuse at off-site locations as a soil amendment and for erosion control. The Valencia Greenery will 
accept up to 230 tons of material per day.

Public Information Meeting: OCWR invites community members to attend a virtual informational meeting to learn 
more about the project. Staff will be available to provide information and answer questions about the proposed 
Valencia Greenery composting facility and the new legislation.

California Environmental Quality Act: In compliance with the California Environmental Quality Act (CEQA), OCWR 
has prepared a Mitigated Negative Declaration (MND) for the proposed Valencia Greenery. The document is 
located on the OCWR website at www.oclandfills.com. OCWR invites the public to provide any comments on the 
MND. At the virtual public information meeting, staff also will be available to answer questions about the CEQA 
process for this project and the environmental topics that are analyzed in the MND.

Contact Information
Francine Bangert
Public Communications Manager
714-834-4059 
Francine.Bangert@ocwr.ocgov.com 

VIRTUAL PUBLIC INFORMATION MEETING 
Wednesday, March 2, 2022
6 – 8 P.M.
      Visit oclandfills.com/events for virtual meeting details

VIRTUAL PUBLIC INFORMATION MEETING NOTICE
Join OCWR staff at a public information meeting for discussion, questions and answers 

about the proposed Valencia Greenery composting operation. 
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JOIN US FOR A VIRTUAL PUBLIC
INFORMATION MEETING ON MARCH 2, 2022

PROPOSED VALENCIA GREENERY COMPOSTING OPERATION
IN RESPONSE TO NEW STATE LEGISLATION

Frequently Asked Questions: 

Q: What is the purpose of this public information meeting?

A: To inform the public about the proposed Valencia Greenery composting operation and to provide a public forum for 

discussion, questions and answers. 

Q: Will I notice any changes from the existing landfill operation?

A: No, the proposed Valencia Greenery composting operation will not result in any noticable changes compared to the 

existing landfill operation. The location of the proposed composting operation at the landfill would be more than 

1.2 miles from the closest neighbborhood.

Q: What about the number of trucks to and from the landfill?

A: Since most of the greenwaste that will be composted was already material that would be received at Olinda Alpha for 

ADC or erosion control, there would only be a limited number of new truck trips for the composting operation.

Q: Why should I attend this meeting?

A: It provides an opportunity for you to learn about the proposed Valencia Greenery composting operation and to 

connect with OCWR team members on any questions you might have.

Q: Where is the proposed Valencia Greenery composting operation?

A: Olinda Alpha Landfill

     1942 N. Valencia Avenue

     Brea, CA 92823


